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New York State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. is inviting the public to attend the Grand

Opening Celebration of his new District Office in Woodhaven this March.

Due to the redistricting ahead of the 2022 election, Addabbo had to leave his Howard Beach

office since he no longer represents the area, and he found a new office location in

Woodhaven.



On Saturday, March 11, from 12 p.m. to 2 p.m., Addabbo and his staff are hosting a Grand

Opening Celebration at his new District Office, located at 84-16 Jamaica Avenue, to formally

introduce himself and his office to the local community.

“While I will miss my office in Howard Beach, which I’ve had for the last 20 years serving in

the City Council and State Senate, I am excited for this new venture in Woodhaven,”

Addabbo said. “Although we have been at the Jamaica Avenue office since the new district

lines took effect in January, we recently got the new building sign installed, so I think this is

the perfect time to hold a Grand Opening Celebration. I look forward to meeting more

members of the Woodhaven community and letting them know that we are now right on

Jamaica Avenue. I encourage anyone from the community to visit my office for the

celebration and if they need any assistance in the future.” 


